
Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing in support of Hugos Proposed Development application for outdoor seating on the Lower Deck and Southern 
Promenade.

Hugos is popular in the local community and is a very well run and safe venue to visit during Covid times.  I have attended 
regularly since Covid lockdowns ended and feel very safe and relaxed when I attend the venue, which I think is good for the 
mental health of the community as we all deal with unsettling times.

Having extra seating will allow for more locals to enjoy themselves in a Covid safe environment.

I do hope that Northern Beaches Council supports this application and overall community.

Kind regards
Belinda Wight

Belinda Wight | +61 416 228 252
Executive Producer, Events
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